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January 24, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Neil Thomson 
E-470 Public Highway Authority 
22470 E. 6th Parkway 
Aurora, CO  80018 
 
 
Re: Henderson Development, Permit No. M-1980-110, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-5 
 
Dear Mr. Thomson: 
 
On January 24, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) approved the Technical Revision 
application submitted to the Division on January 12, 2022, addressing the following: 
 

Installation of a perimeter passive drainage system to address lingering water ponding issues on the 
bottom of the former pit 

 
The terms of the Technical Revision No. 5 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-
1980-110. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1980-110 remain in full force and effect. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Derek Slack P.E., E-470 Public Highway Authority, dslack@e-470.com 
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